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Cairns Primary School

Home Learning Parent/Carer Guide

Following a home learning consultation with parents/carers and pupils, we have changed the
format of your homework for this term. We are going to trial this until June and then review it's
success.

When will homework be given?

Primary 1-3

All homework will be given to pupils on a FRIDAY and will be returned to school the next week
on the WEDNESDAY. This will be given on a WEEKLY basis.

Primary 4-7

All homework will be given to pupils on a FRIDAY and will be returned to school 12 days later on
the WEDNESDAY. This will be given on a FORTNIGHTLY basis.

What will the work look like?

Tasks will be reading, spelling and numeracy/maths. There will also be optional tasks if your
child wishes to complete these. These will be websites or may be tasks building on skills from
other curricular areas. Tasks will be based on the learning which has taken place in class.
Resources will be provided for any tasks given.

How will my child receive feedback on their work?

Your child’s class teacher will look at your child’s work on a weekly or fortnightly basis. This
may be discussed in class or displayed on a good work wall too.

How can | help my child?

We are aware of the commitments of family life, so have adapted homework so you have
the flexibility to complete it over week nights or at the weekend.

Most tasks will be able to be completed by your child independently, however supporting
your child with their learning will give you an insight in to the progress and achievements
your child is making in their learning.

We will be here to assist you and your child in this home learning journey.

Any questions please get in touch gw20sl|ccairnspshw@glow.sch.uk or 0141 641 2218
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